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As a permanent resident of Santa Fe and registered voter I support the Rule Change to the Endangered Plant Law.
Fully intact ecosystems bring not only beauty but relief from mental health issues such as depression and anxiety.
Conservation supports the arts, sciences, inspiring new ideas in engineering, medicine and sustainability.
Plants found no where else in the world are a valuable resource and city planners and Developers should be required
to research and and reach criteria’s for permits and  ask questions before mindlessly destroying them.
Thank you.
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